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September 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We are starting a Yoga after-

school club for Years 1 & 2. 

 

The class will be run on a 

Thursday by an outside provider beginning next Thursday 19th 

September from 3:15 – 4:00 p.m.  It will be a small group of ten 

children.   

 

Children will need to bring in a pair of leggings and a t-shirt for comfort. 

 

Please complete and return the attached slip. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 

 

Attendance at an after-school 

club will count towards 

Children’s University 

graduation. 
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